
From: Waste"Win Young
To: Moore, Johari
Subject: RE: letter
Date: Thursday, November 29, 2012 11:15:25 AM

Hi Johari,
 
We are just requesting to see the proposal that Mr Mentz submits.
 
Thanks again,
 
 
 

Wašté Wiŋ Young
Standing Rock Sioux Tribe
Tribal Historic Preservation Officer
(701)-854-8645 work
(701)-854-2138 fax
 
 
 

From: Moore, Johari [mailto:Johari.Moore@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2012 9:55 AM
To: Waste'Win Young
Cc: 'Mary Kenner'; Cheryl Chapman
Subject: RE: letter
 
Good morning Waste’ Win,
 
In your letter where it states that “The Standing Rock Sioux Tribe THPO is also requesting
to see a draft for the Scope of Work (SOW) prior to final approval,” I wonder if you’re
referring to the draft SOW that has been developed for the Ross Project using the Dewey-
Burdock SOW as a template and shared with the consulting Tribes or if you’re referring to
the cost proposal for the survey that Mr. Mentz is planning to develop?
 
Thanks,
 
 
Johari A. Moore
Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
FSME/DWMEP/Environmental Review Branch
Mail Stop: T-8F05
Washington, DC 20555
Office: (301) 415-7694
Mobile: (301) 832-4919
Fax: (301) 415-5369
johari.moore@nrc.gov
 
 

mailto:wyoung@standingrock.org
mailto:Johari.Moore@nrc.gov
mailto:jam7@nrc.gov


 
From: Waste'Win Young [mailto:wyoung@standingrock.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2012 12:44 PM
To: Moore, Johari
Subject: letter
 
Hi Johari,
 
Here is a letter that we sent to Mr Mentz as well as the consulting tribes for the Ross (Strata)
project. If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.
 
Thanks,
 

Wašté Wiŋ Young
Standing Rock Sioux Tribe
Tribal Historic Preservation Officer
(701)-854-8645 work
(701)-854-2138 fax
 
 
 

mailto:wyoung@standingrock.org

